From: Loos, Ruth <ruth.loos@mssm.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 01:19
To: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Subject: Re: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers

Hi Yao,

We have no P7P, so it’s approved ! [by me ☺ ]
Ruth

From: "Hu, Yao" <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at 12:30 PM
To: "Loos, Ruth" <ruth.loos@mssm.edu>
Subject: FW: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers

	USE CAUTION: External Message.


Dear Ruth,
 
I’m writing to follow up with you on the BioMe P&P review of the TOPMed red blood cell paper and thank you for helping us submitting it to BioMe. 
 
According to TOPMed policy, we will be able to submit the draft to TOPMed P&P for review two weeks after submitting to each participating study P&P. To avoid any delay, we would really appreciate it if you could let me know the date when submit the draft to BioMe P&P. 
 
Thanks,
Yao
 

